
 
 

 

Opening Evening 2020  
 

To continue to build a strong Academy we need the best people on our side.  

 

That’s why we are inviting you to our Open Evening 

 

When?  Thursday 24 September 

Where?  From the comfort of your own home!  

 

That's right, we're going virtual.  

 

Keep an eye on the link below to stay informed 👇 

 

failsworth.coopacademies.co.uk/open-evening  
 

 

https://failsworth.coopacademies.co.uk/open-evening-2020/

